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We are continuing to learn about the countries of the word cup focusing this week on countries in Africa, 

particularly Nigeria. We have read a story called ‘Handa’s Surprise’ and learned about the culture, climate, 

geography and traditions of Nigeria. The children were lucky enough to listen to talks from parents of 

Reception children, thank you very much for sharing your knowledge and experiences with us.  

 

We started the week by visiting the Ice Cream Farm. The children (and adults) had a fantastic day and 

enjoyed exploring the activities such as the giant sand and water play at Honeycomb canyon, the trampolines 

at Marshmallow mound and even visiting the ice cream parlor to taste yummy ice cream.  

 

The children also had a fantastic day on Friday for Summer fun day. They enjoyed taking part in various 

activities including a fun fair and were very pleased to receive a balloon from Buddy Bear the school mascot.  

 

Please check dojos and the website for photos of both the trip and the Summer fun day; please leave your 

comments as we always look forward to receiving your positive feedback!   

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – The Environment/ The World Cup 
 If you would like to bring something in to celebrate your child’s birthday please note that we can only accept 

bought cakes and biscuits and not sweets. 
 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
 Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614. 
 Wednesday 18th July: EYFS sports day 9.30- 10.30am. 
 Friday 20th July- final day of term, school finishes at 2pm. 

 

 

General Reminders 
 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   
 Please can all clothing be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Child Voice: Ice Cream Farm 

Ruby, Finley and Max: My favourite thing was everything!   

Calvin: Bouncing on the marshmallow was the best thing ever! 

Shirou (on the climbing frame): I can climb to the top! 

Macie-Jae and Aleksandra: This ice cream is so yummy! 

Are we nearly there yet? (From lots of children and adults!) 
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